
ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP SEWER AUTHORITY 
Thursday, November 12, 2020 

Special Meeting 

 

A special meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Sewer Authority was held on Thursday, 

November 12, 2020  at 7:00 PM at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  Present were 

Authority members Carmon Flynn, Jeffrey Huester,  Joseph Filipkowski, Engineer Mark Voyack 

and Dale Baird.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

No one in attendance. 

 

GENATOR BID OPENING 

 

Bids  were open at the November 4, 2020 meeting.  At that meeting  four bids were read.  It was 

discovered a bid from G. R. Noto was left in the deposit box outside the entry on November 4th 

at 1:00 pm and was not part of the bid opening on November 4.   

 

The bid from G.R. Noto was $27,500.00.  A recap of total bid amounts: 

 

 North End Electric $6,800.00 

 G. R. Noto  $27,500.00 

 Linde Corp.  $16,200.00 

 Richard Mellow $13,470.00 

 Joyce Electric  $10,200.00 

 

• A MOTION by Filipkowsi was seconded by Huester to accept the bid from North End 

Electric in the amount of $6,800.00 for the Circle Drive and Roaring Brook Estates 

generator replacement.  Motion carried. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

• A MOTION by Huester and seconded by Filipkowski to adjourn at 7:02 pm.  Motion 

carried. 

 

       Submitted by 

 

 

       Dale Baird, Secretary to the Authority 

 

 

 


